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Q: Does TG-300 get applied directly to a house?

Q: Will it hurt my Garden and flowers?

Q: How does TG-300 work?

Q: How long does TG-300 last?

Q: How should I apply TG-300?

Q: What is the Spread Rate of TG-300? 

Q: What forms does TG-300 come in? Does it come in powder?
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Q: Does TG-300 get applied directly to a house?

A: No. TG-300 cannot be put on finished surfaces such as 
the painted siding on a house or it will damage the surface 
and it will not stick.

Q: How does TG-300 work?

A: TG-300 is designed to be sprayed only on the wild land 
surrounding any given structure you want to protect.  The 
trees, brush, grass, even unfinished wood fencing etc.

Q: Will it hurt my Garden and flowers?

A: TG-300 is not made to be put on any decorative plants, 
flowers or gardens.  Doing so could cause damage and would 
be of little use.

Q: How long does TG-300 last?

A:  TG-300 is a seasonal product, lasting a season or 3 
months.  It is generally applied during fire season.  Or 
during high wild fire threats where the property owner has 
at least 2 days of time to apply the product before 
approaching wild fire arrives.

Q: How should I apply TG-300?

A: You should apply TG-300 by spray method.  
Spray a 25 feet to 50 foot barrier around the property you 
are trying to protect.  A lot depends on how high your 
trees are and and in the event they fall over, you would 
want a wide enough barrier for the tree to land in.

Q: What is the Spread Rate of TG-300? 

A: Around 135 Square Feet per gallon on terrain with a 
variety of trees, brush and grass.  200 Square Feet per 
gallon on flat grass.

Q: What forms does TG-300 come in? Does it come in powder?

A: TG-300 comes in liquid form.  A pre-mixed ready to use 
form and a concentrate that the user mixes with water at a 
ratio of 3 to 1, 1 Gallon concentrate Makes 4 Gallons ready 
to use TG-300.  The concentrate does not come in powder 
form.
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